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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
 
Mrs Lambley to the Minister for Corporate and Information Services:  
 
 

Changes to Desktop Support Contracts 
 
1. Please explain changes to the desktop support D14 MFD and D14 end-user 

contracts: 
 

a) What are these changes? 
 
There have been no changes made to these contracts. Both the 
Multi-Function Devices and End User Computing contracts are due to 
be re-tendered later in 2019.  
 
The Department of Corporate and Information Services is commencing 
a process of engagement with industry prior to release of tenders to 
market. This is standard practice for all major ICT services contracts. 

 
b) Why are these changes being made? 

 
See a) above. 

 
c) Who will be affected by these changes? 

 
See a) above. 

 
d) Who will benefit from these changes? 

 
See a) above. 


